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““STATE OF IDAHO
July 17, 2000
Secretary of State
700 West Jefferson C l Z, 0S ('f
Boise, [D 83720 Chaﬂﬂﬁ mod:nj q [ {4

This letter is to inform the Secretary of State of a formal address change of Akrupa Enterprises,
Inc. 82-0496851, St ID #000677732.

Our new address is as follows:
Akrupa Enterprises, Inc.
11160 Meada Lane

Boise, ID 83709

Please make the appropriate changes.

Sincerely

Joph Hetting#r
President



